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January 14, 2022
	
Happy New Year!!!
We are all hoping here at Family Promise of Midland that you all enjoyed your holidays!  We have officially entered 2022, have you made a new year’s resolution or two? I for one am happy to have a fresh new start to a new year. We have unfortunately started it with the Omicron, with that said I hope you are all staying safe and well. 
Yet there is so much to be appreciative to, so let’s count our blessings and go into this year with full force. We sent out flyers, emails and called for volunteers to help assemble the new furniture that will be placed in the new units and have had great response. We have had some organizations already come to assist and still have plenty of furniture to assemble we will be in contact as soon as we organize dates for you, we are shooting for mid-February. We are always moved with how involved our community is and always ready to lend a hand in any way possible. You all are what keeps Family Promise of Midland thriving and successful, and we could never thank you enough.

[image: ]We recently had a youth group reach out to assemble furniture, here are a few pictures to share with you all.
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[image: ] We are currently in need of a volunteer(s) to help with deaf family interperate for them to us. If you could help direct us to someone willing to volunteer their services this would help us a great deal. 
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If you would like to contribute, we are in need diapers in sizes 4,5 and up.
We are also in need of paper goods.
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Family Promise of Midland believes in healing and building up, as well as educating our families in all aspects of life. We have a new line up for our 2022 Parent Training Classes, we will kick off our first training class with Misty Knight in giving us knowledge in “How to Heal”.  As we want our families when they are ready to depart from Family Promise to leave stronger, healthier, and happier and filled with knowledge. We will also have a continuance with Doug on “Financial Literacy” the last class that was given on finances the parents were very involved and eager to know more so by popular demand we were lucky enough to have Doug agree to come back again for further and more in depth to finances.
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Families in MIHN				
  Leavens Family 39F, 7M
   Rico Family 29F, 4F, 3F, 1F
*The Duplechin Family has graduated from MIHN program and has moved on to Families Forward program!!
Families in MIHN	
 Duplechin Family 45F, 17M, 15M			
  Perez Family 37F, 6M				
   Soto Family 33F, 2M, 11mos F
   Lindsay Wilson 35F, 16F, 6F, 5F
   Diana Mendoza 34F, 7F, 5F, 3M

  Wait List
  Single Mother of 1		Single Mother (pregnant) and of 1
  Single Mother of 2		Single Mother of 3
  Mother/Father of 1		Single Mother of 4
  Single Mother of 1
  Single Mother of 2
  Single Mother of 2
  Single Mother of 2
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We hope you have 
a happy and safe weekend!!
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